
LEGAL NOTICE 

2024-2025 PROPOSED 

LOCAL CONTROL ACCOUNTABILITY PLAN AND 

BUDGET FOR 

Capistrano Unified School District  

The Capistrano Unified School District will hold a public hearing on the proposed 

Local Control Accountability Plan (LCAP) and budget for fiscal year 2024-2025 at 

Capistrano Unified School District,  33122 Valle Road, San Juan Capistrano, CA 

92679 on Wednesday, May 15, 2024 at 7:00 p.m. A copy of the proposed LCAP and 

budget will be available for public examination at Capistrano Unified School 

District,  33122 Valle Road, San Juan Capistrano, CA 92675 from Friday, May 10, 

2024 to Wednesday, May 15, 2024 between the hours of 8:00 a.m. and 4:30 p.m., 

and will be made available electronically at https://www.capousd.org. If you 

require assistance accessing the website, please contact Philippa Townsend at 

pktownsend@capousd.org. 
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